Carla Hoekzema

From: Isis Charest <isis.charest@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 6, 2022 9:24 AM

To: Plancom

Cc: save-shoreline-trees@googlegroups.org
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Tree Code Amendments 1/6/2022

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments uniess you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To Planning Commission

My name is Isis Charest

| live in Shoreline.

I am a member of Save Shoreline Trees.

I support making 24" dbh Trees the significant Trees that need to be left growing, to mature and support the soil, root structure needed to support soil, the
benefits to our air we breathe and the moisture provided by these Trees that benefits all life.

I also believe that it is against Shoreline's best interest to allow lots to be scraped clear of all living Trees.

It begins a chain of events. Once lots are deprived of living Trees other home owners not wanting to live in a de-Natured neighborhood begin to leave and sell
their property .. most people that want to buy and be part of a neighborhood will not be interested .. leaving that property then to become more and more de-
Natured.

Bellevue, Washington doesn't allow all Trees to be scraped from property. Shoreline doesn't want that either.

Thank you



